
SHARON PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

Draft until approved at the next regular meeting 


A special meeting of the Sharon P & Z Commission was held on July 27, 2016 at 5:30PM at the Town 
Hall. Present were regular members Rand and Prindle; alternates Wilbur and Lynn; Lakeville Journal 
Intern and the secretary. 

Chairman Prindle called the meeting to order at 5:31. Mrs. Lynn and Mr. Wilbur were made voting 
members for this meeting. 

The purpose of the meeting was for the Commission to review and act upon the draft of the update to 
the Plan of Conservation & Development. The Commission has reviewed the current Plan taking notes 
on items completed and what still could/needs to be accomplished. The draft was written by member 
Laurance Rand. After review ofthe draft, Mr. Wilbur made a motion the Commission accepts the draft 
as written and that it be passed onto the Board of Selectmen and the NW Hills COG for 
comments/recommended changes, seconded by Mrs. Lynn, with all in favor. 

Mr. Rand made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Wilbur, with all in favor. The meeting was 
adjourned at 5:40. 

Respe.ctfulli1ubmi~~ed, 
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Tina Pitcher, Recording Secretary 
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